
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

22 January 2014

DR. TETSU TOKUDA
Chairman, Tokushukai Medical Assistance Team
(Dainichi- Kokimachi Bldg. 2F) 4-6-8
Kojimachi, Chiyoda-ku
Tokyo, Japan l02-0083

Dear Chairman Tokuda:

The Government of Philippines, through the Department of Health (DOH), would like to express
its sincerest gratitude to your medical teamls that was deployed in Tacloban, and Ormoc, Leyte
from November 14 to December 31, 2013, in response to the call for emergency relief efforts for
the disaster caused by Super Typhoon Yolanda (Haiyan).

In the midst of one of the worst natural disasters in history, the DOH appreciates your gesture of
solidarity in this time of crisis. The DOH is deeply thankful for your steadfast support in
providing much needed health care services and aid relief to the sick and injured Filipinos in
Yolanda-stricken areas and communities. Together with the World Health Organization, our co-
Chair for the Philippine Health Cluster, we greatly value the remarkable cooperation and
coordination in the deployment and operation of your medical team.

Once again, please accept our profoundest gratitude and appreciation for your immense help and
unwavering support in this time of disaster.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

CZA1L
ENRIQUE T. ONA, M.D.
Secretary of Health
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